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OFFICIAL 

Mr. Michael Cassel  
Secretary  
Department of Planning and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022,  
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
 
Attention: Marcus Jennejohn 
 
S4.55(1A) MODIFICATION APPLICATION 
DONCASTER STUDENT HOUSING – MODIFICATION 5 
4-18 DONCASTER AVENUE, KENSINGTON 
 
Dear Mr Cassel, 
 
Reference is made to Department of Planning and Environment’s referral of 13 September 2022 on the Major Projects 
Portal seeking comment from Transport for NSW (TfNSW) on the abovementioned application. 
 

TfNSW has reviewed the application and has no requirements as the proposed modifications are unlikely to impact 
the surrounding classified road network. 
 
For more information, please contact Narelle Gonzales, Development Assessment Officer on 0409541879 or by email 

at  development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
James Hall 

Senior Land Use Planner 

Land Use Assessment Eastern 

Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au

